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Sen. Chris Birch

From: Robert Bundtzen <rbundtzen@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 1, 2019 1:57 PM
To: Sen. Chris Birch
Subject: SB 87 Sen. Birch  I am writing in strong support of SB 87. Nonresidents should be 

restricted in seasons and bag limits before residents are. Please support this bill.  Robert 
W Bundtzen 907-632-4250  
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